
 

 

FRANKLIN D. ROOSEVELT PARK STORMWATER CAPTURE PROJECT 
 

Dear Neighbor: 
 
The scheduled road closure of Whitsett Avenue between Nadeau Street and 76th Place 
has been delayed by 1 day. To avoid your vehicle from being blocked within your property 
during the road closure, please be sure your vehicle is moved before February 14, 
2019. 
 
For questions regarding this project, please contact Louis Romero, Project Manager, at 
(626) 614-6540 or loromero@dpw.lacounty.gov Monday - Friday 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
Website: FDRparkproject.com 
 
Capture Project ID: WMD0000109 


